Miller County Soil & Water Conservation District (SWCD)
Election Notification

The Miller County SWCD will hold a Board of Supervisor election with voting to be held any time between February 1 and February 20, 2024. Voting may take place in person at the district office, 101 Industrial Park, Eldon, MO, or by mail.  A voting ballot may be obtained at the district office, on the district’s website or in the district newsletter.  All ballots must be either placed in the locked box inside the district office or post marked no later than February 20, 2024.
